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Press Release 
Notice of Fuels Reduction: 

Cohasset Mastication Project - Continued 
Date: 8-15-2023 

Contact: Calli-Jane West 

Website: Buttefiresafe.net 

Phone: (530) 877-0984 

  As part of the ongoing efforts to increase 
public safety and reduce hazardous fuels in the 
community of Cohasset, the Butte County Fire 
Safe Council (BCFSC) in partnership with the 
Cohasset Fire Safe Council, and Sierra Nevada 
Conservancy (SNC) will be conducting fuels 
reduction in the manner of mastication to 
reduce dense vegetation, as well as restore 
forest health and improve watershed resilience. 

The Project is strategically located between 
Maple Ln. and Vilas Rd and consist of 32 acres 
of mastication. The location is part of a greater 
effort to connect previously completed and 
upcoming projects to provide overall community 
safety. Understory vegetation will be reduced 
through mechanical mastication to restore forest 
health and establish a fuel break for the 
community on up to 200 acres. 

SNC 1378 Mastication Overview 

Before Daley Fuels Reduction 
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Work is scheduled to begin September. The BCFSC is a 501(c)3 non-profit, 
grassroots community organization. 



 
 

“Funding for this project has been provided by the Sierra Nevada Conservancy, an agency of the State of California.” 

 

Before Kidwell Pines Fuels Reduction After Kidwell Pines Fuels Reduction 


